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To Whom it may concern,
I completely & wholeheartedly object to this proposal.
I am utterly appalled that this ridiculous road scheme is being given further
consideration, despite it already being rejected.
The experts have deemed this plan to be detrimental to the World Heritage site &
alternative plans need to be made.
I cannot comprehend why anyone would consider damaging this incredible site, of
which further discoveries still continue to be made, it is our heritage & it needs
protecting for future generations.
How is damaging a megalithic monument just to make a commute quicker &
costing less money even considered?
This makes me so angry & so sad.
I despair of humanity if people consider this acceptable!
Mrs Emma May




